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And just like that, it’s the last week of this busy Spring term! This week we’ve 
had a lovely time looking at signs of Spring in the garden. We’ve talked about 
how important celebrating Easter is for Christians and how everyone can 
celebrate Spring and the new life there is all around us.  
 
The children created Easter nests and enjoyed an Easter egg hunt. We also got to 
meet some of our new friends who will be joining us after the Easter holidays, 
which was very exciting. A huge welcome to them and their families! 
 
The children have been fantastic at learning our new poem ‘Spring is coming’.  

Spring is coming, spring is coming, 
Butterflies in the air. 

Spring is coming, spring is coming, 
Flowers everywhere. 

Spring is coming, spring is coming, 
Lots of bumblebees. 

Spring is coming, spring is coming, 
Buds grow on the trees. 

Spring is coming, spring is coming, 
Birds are singing. 

Spring is coming, spring is coming, 
Bells are ringing. 

 
 

Mr. Snuggles will be enjoying a lovely Easter break this week and 
will be looking forwards to going home with some more Acorns in 
the Summer term! 
 

 
Reminders 

Acorns gate opens at 8.35am - 8.45am – if you arrive after this time please enter 
via reception. 

 
From the Summer term we would like all of our N2 children (the children moving 

up in September to FS2) to come into class independently.  
Please drop your child at the door. We are trying to support the children’s 

independence for transitioning.  
 

We hope you all have a wonderful Easter break and look forward to welcoming 
you back on Wednesday the 23rd April. 

Mrs. Jaggard 
Mrs. Egan, Miss. Downie & Mrs Atkins        
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